Nick Stumo-Langer

From: Geleta Urgessa <geleta.urgessa@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 10:56 AM

To: Nick Stumo-Langer

Subject: Support for HF 3712

Hi,

My name is Geleta Urgessa from Lakeville, MN. | am writing you this email in support of HF3712. | have
been an AFC provider for the last two years and works toward betterment of this program. It's
important to me to see this bill get passed.

The flat rate may impact my ability to do this work on my job.

Thanks,
Geleta



